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13 January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: Year 11 GCSE Drama and BTEC Performing Arts Showcase Evening 
 
The Drama department would like to invite you to our Year 11 GCSE and BTEC Showcase 
Evening on Wednesday 25 January 2023.  
 
As you will be aware, our GCSE students have been rehearsing for their upcoming Presenting 
and Performing Texts Practical exam. They will have to perform two script extracts to an external 
examiner. In preparation for this, all students will be expected to attend and perform a 5 minute 
slot on the evening.  
 
As part of their Component 2 Performance work our BTEC Performing Arts Students will perform 
an extract from ‘The Last Resort.’ 
 
This will be a fantastic opportunity to perform in front of an audience before the exam, and give 
you a chance to see a snippet of the performances they have been working so hard on. 
 
The performance will begin at 6.00pm in Auditorium 1 in the d@rt centre and should last 
approximately 90 minutes. You can book (free) tickets to see your child at The Little Box Office: 
https://thelittleboxoffice.com/wildernschool Tickets are limited to 2 per student.  
 
All students are required to arrive by 5.15pm and sign in with a member of staff.  
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me via email at k.heath@wildern.org 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and hope you enjoy the performances.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs K Heath 
Acting Subject Leader - Drama  
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